
 
 

 
VIA Electronic Tariff Filing System 
 
Transmittal No. 3 
 
August 22, 2016 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W., Room TW-A325 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
 
 Re:   ALEC, LLC Revisions to Interstate Access Service Tariff F.C.C. No. 1 
    
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

Please accept for filing the attached revised page 15 of the interstate access service tariff 
of ALEC, LLC FCC No. 1.   

 
The attached revised tariff page reflects that, the Company’s rates for certain end office 

terminating rate elements concur with the requirements of the Commission’s USF/ICC 
Transformation Order (Connect America Fund; et al., WC Docket Nos. 10-90, et al., Report and 
Order and Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, FCC 11-161 (rel. Nov. 18, 2011)). 

 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact the undersigned at your 

convenience.   Thank you for your attention to this matter.   
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Michael Sloan  
Counsel to ALEC, LLC 

 

 

 
Suite 800 
1919 Pennsylvania Avenue NW 
Washington, DC  20006-3402 
 
Michael Sloan  
202.973.4227 tel 
202.973.4499 fax 
 
Michaelsloan@dwt.com 


